
Zephyr  Heights  GID  board
seeks candidates
Zephyr Heights is looking for homeowners interested in serving
on the Zephyr Heights General Improvement District board.

To be on the Nevada board requires a modest time commitment
focused  on  utilizing  public  tax  dollars  efficiently  for
neighborhood road improvement, area beautification, and the
like.

A stipend of $100/month is available.

It is a non-partisan position.

For more information, contact ZHGID board Chairman Guy Moss at
(775)588.3025.

Deadline to file is March 12.
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